
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O. BOX 871 

S A N T A F E . N E W M E X I C O 

April 11, 1956 

Mr. Ross Malone 
200 West First St. 
Roswell, New Mexieo 

Dear Sir: 

In behalf of four client, Gulf Oil Corporation, we enclose 
two copies of Order R-773 issued March 29, 1956, by the Oil Con­
servation Commission in Case 1012, which was heard on February 8th 
in Hobbs, New Mexico. 

Very truly yours, 

A. L . Porter, Jr . 
Acting Secretary - Director 

ALPsbrp 
Ends. 


